Mill Lane Enderby Leicester LE19 4LH 0116 286 2674 office@dsatdanemill.org www.danemill.com @DanemillPrimary



Mrs L Hackett Head Teacher

Miss E Hainsworth
Deputy Head Teacher

Wednesday 9th October 2024

Harvest Festival Foodbank Collection

Dear Parents and Carers,

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an upcoming event at our school – the Harvest Festival Foodbank Collection in support of the Enderby Foodbank.

On Friday 18th October, we will be collecting donations from our students to contribute to this meaningful cause. We kindly request that children bring in items such as tins of food, bottles, dry food, UHT milk, packet noodles, crisps, and biscuits. These donations will go a long way in assisting individuals and families in need within our local community. No contribution is too small, and each effort will make a significant difference.

By taking part in this collection, our children will have the opportunity to learn about the importance of generosity, compassion, and gratitude. It presents an excellent opportunity for them to understand the significance of supporting others during times of hardship.

To make the collection process organised, we would appreciate it if donations could be handed in on Friday 18th October, to their class teacher.

Thank you in advance for your generosity and support towards our Harvest Festival Foodbank Collection. We believe it teaches our students valuable life lessons and instils a sense of community responsibility within them.

If you have any further queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

LHackett

Mrs L Hackett

Headteacher









